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This school year has come and gone. Boy time flies when you’re having fun! 
 
This year May was full of some amazing field trips, sport trips and some 
extracurricular activities. A couple of days we had as many as 32 buses out at one 
time going from one end of the Magic Valley to the other and beyond. Some of 
my drivers had trips every day bless their hearts. They are real troopers.  
  
We had 16 bus citations this month which is not bad for the end of school.  They 
ranged from swearing, not staying seated while the bus was moving, writing on 
the seats, blowing up condoms and letting them fly around the bus, writing on 
another student’s face with magic marker while he was sleeping, to a couple of 
young men fighting on the bus which resulted in a bus suspension.  
 
We did have one driver retire this year at the last minute. Paul Henscheid will be 
retiring from his full time route, and he did say that after harvest he would like to 
come back as a sub driver. Paul has driven bus for about 8 ½ years.  
 
We had our end of the year party this year. We invited all the staff and their 
families to have hamburgers and hotdogs, potluck salads and desserts. We played 
volleyball, croquet, we even got to take a boat ride down the river and see a 
couple of bald eagles with their nest.  A great time was had by all.  
 
We are looking for drivers for next year, so if you need something to do in your 
spare time, please feel free to come and join our crew.  
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